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File #:  Version: A1111-23 Name:

Status:Type: Communication Filed

File created: In control:11/15/2023 Public Safety and Licensing Committee

On agenda: Final action: 1/8/2024

Title: Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder Peete, on behalf of the Public Safety and Licensing
Committee, requesting the appearance of Shikeyla Buckley, agent for The Fifteen-Eighteen located at
1520 Washington Ave., pursuant to a formal expression of concern and also requesting consideration
of rescinding the formal expression of concern. (3rd District)

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 11-27-2023: That the appearance
of Shikeyla Buckley, agent for The Fifteen-Eighteen located at 1520 Washington Ave., pursuant to a
formal expression of concern and also requesting consideration of rescinding the formal expression of
concern. (3rd District), be Deferred.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 01/08/2024: That the appearance
of Shikeyla Buckley, agent for The Fifteen-Eighteen located at 1520 Washington Ave., pursuant to a
formal expression of concern and also requesting consideration of rescinding the formal expression of
concern. (3rd District), be Received and Filed.

Fiscal Note: N/A

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. GN report 1518 (FINAL) (1), 2. Fifteen-Eighteen - 1520 Washington Ave 11.13.23

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Received and FiledPublic Safety and Licensing
Committee

1/8/2024 A

DeferredPublic Safety and Licensing
Committee

11/27/2023 A

Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder Peete, on behalf of the Public Safety and Licensing
Committee, requesting the appearance of Shikeyla Buckley, agent for The Fifteen-Eighteen located
at 1520 Washington Ave., pursuant to a formal expression of concern and also requesting
consideration of rescinding the formal expression of concern. (3rd District)

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 11-27-2023: That the
appearance of Shikeyla Buckley, agent for The Fifteen-Eighteen located at 1520 Washington Ave.,
pursuant to a formal expression of concern and also requesting consideration of rescinding the
formal expression of concern. (3rd District), be Deferred.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 01/08/2024: That the
appearance of Shikeyla Buckley, agent for The Fifteen-Eighteen located at 1520 Washington Ave.,
pursuant to a formal expression of concern and also requesting consideration of rescinding the
formal expression of concern. (3rd District), be Received and Filed.
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